REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Board of Supervisors of Coahoma County, Mississippi, will accept sealed proposals
up to 10:00 2.m. on Monday, November 2, 2020, for furnishing to Coahoma County:

Two (2) Year Contract for CPA services for a Contracted Financial and Compliance Aundit
for Fiscal Year 2019-2020 and Fiscal Year 2020-2021 among Coahoma County, the CPA
firm and the Office of the State Auditor

If you desire to submit a sealed proposal for the service, please submit your
proposal before the hour on the date set forth above to the County Administrator of
Coahoma County, Mississippi, at the Coahoma County Courthouse in Clarksdale,
Mississippi. If you choose to submit your proposal by mail, the proper mailing
address is: '

Coahoma County Administrator
115 First Street

P.0.Box 579

Coahoma County Courthouse
Clarksdale, Mississippi 38614

Please mark on the outside envelope of your proposal "PROPOSAL-CPA-
AUDIT”. The Board of Supervisors will not open or consider any proposal received
after the hour on the date set forth above.

The Board reserves the right to waive any informalities in respect to the
proposals received and to reject any or all proposals received.

This the 14™ day of September, 2020.

CAROLYN PARHAM
CLERK OF THE BOARD

Publish: October 14, 21, 2020



